
Are you New to the Parish? 
If you are new to the Parish, please fill this form and drop it in the collection Plate 

or give us your details by phone on 3820 0100 or  
email: alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au The Parish Office will then be in touch with 

you and also send you our weekly newsletter.   

 
NAME:________________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE:_________________________________EMAIL:____________________________________________ 

Adver�se your business in the Parish Newsle�er 

12 months coverage on printed newsle�er, emailed to parishioners and on the parish website.  

Contact the Parish Office for more informa�on. Ph: 3820 0100 or  

email alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au  

  RCIA 
Our Parish RCIA (Rite of Christian  

Initiation for Adults) has commenced. 
You are welcome to enrol, to learn 

more about Catholic Faith and to 
join the faith. Please contact the Parish Office 

Phone: 3820 0100,  
Email: alehillscap@bne.catholic.net.au  

POSITION VACANT 

Padua Place Maintenance Supervisor 
Short Description 
Contribute to maintaining the Buildings & grounds of  
Padua Place Housing Complex with Alexandra Hills  
Parish. Padua Place is a community housing complex of 
some 15 Units and is part of the Alexandra Hills/Capalaba 
Parish. 
 

♦ Flexible hours (Casual) this position may suit a retired 
or semi-retired Tradesman. 

♦ Committed and friendly community 

 

The successful applicant will have: 
 

♦ Current Drivers Licence 

♦ A background in maintenance 

♦ Demonstrated capacity to work both independently 
and with others. 

♦ A willingness to work within the Mission and Vision 
of the Catholic Church. 

♦ Ability to undertake a National Police History Check 
and obtain / maintain a Working with Children Check 
(Blue Card).  

 

Specific responsibilities include: 
 

• Organising maintenance of Residential Units and 
surrounds 

• Supervision of tradesmen 

• Liaison between the Management Board and  
Tenants 

• Monthly reporting to the Board on activities 

• Some Minor maintenance activities 

 

Application letter with a statement of experience can be 
delivered to the St Anthony’s Parish Office, 1 St Anthony 
Drv, Alexandra Hills or  
emailed to alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au  
For any other enquires please contact our parish  
representative (Gary Hindle) on 0408 533 351. 
Remuneration will be based on the suitable candidate’s 
skills and experience and be paid in line with the  
Miscellaneous Award. 

Alexandra Hills and Capalaba 
“Guided by the Holy Spirit, St Anthony and St Luke’s Catholic Parish is a diverse community, called to be an 

inclusive Eucharis!c People who will live out our Bap!smal call  as disciples of Jesus Christ.” 

Parish Office 

 St Anthony’s Church 

  St Anthony Drive,  

Alexandra Hills Q 4161 

& 

 St Luke’s Church 
45 Degen Road, Capalaba Q 4157 

Parish Churches 

Educa�on 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School  

Phone: 3820 1200  

 Email: palexhills@bne.catholic.edu.au 

 St Anthony’s Kindergarten  

Phone: 3824 5061  

Address: St Anthony’s Drive,   

Alexandra Hills  

 

St Luke’s Catholic Primary School  

Phone: 3245 9595  

 Email: pcapalaba@bne.catholic.edu.au  

St Luke’s Catholic Child Care Centre  

Phone: 3245 3300  

Address: 45 Degen Road, Capalaba  

12 November 2023                              32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 St Anthony Drive, Alexandra Hills, Qld 4161   Phone: 3820 0100    Email: alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au 

Web: www.stanthonyandstluke.org.au            Facebook: St Anthony and St Luke's Parish  

Office Hours  

Contact through Email or Phone

(07) 3820 0100                                

alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au  

Parish Personnel 

Fr Regimon Gervasis MCBS     

Parish Administrator                                        

gervasisr@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Fr. Prem Kumar 

Associate Pastor 

  

Kathy Metzen 

Workplace Health & Safety  

 

Inez Barry  

Safeguarding Officer 

lsr.alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au 

The Foolish Will Miss  
Heaven's Wedding Feast 

Are you missing out on what's most  
important in life? Being unprepared can lead to unnecessary trouble 
and even disaster! What good is a life-jacket left on the shore when 
the boat is sinking? Jesus' story of ten single ladies waiting for a wed-
ding procession in the middle of the night seems strange to most 
westerners today. But Jesus' audience knew all too well how easily 
this could happen to them. 

Don't miss the most important engagement of all 
Wedding customs in ancient Palestine required extra vigilance and 
preparation for everyone involved. (Some near eastern villages still 
follow this custom.) The bride and groom did not go away for their 
honeymoon, but celebrated for a whole week with their family and 
friends. It was the custom for the groom, in company with his friends, 
to come at his discretion and get his bride and bring her to their new 
home. They would take the longest route possible so that many vil-
lagers along the way could join in the wedding procession. Once they 
arrived and closed the doors, no one else could be admitted. If the 
groom decided to come and bring his bride at night, then lights were 
required by necessity to guide the travellers through the dark and nar-
row streets. No one was allowed on the village streets at night with-
out a lamp! 

The consequences of being unprepared to meet the Lord 
Jesus warns us that there are consequences for being unprepared. 
There are certain things you cannot obtain at the last moment. For ex-
ample, students cannot prepare for their exams when the day of test-
ing is already upon them. A person cannot get the right kind of char-
acter, strength, and skill required for a task at hand unless they al-
ready possess it, such as a captain with courage and nautical skills 
who must steer a ship through a dangerous storm at sea. 
When the Lord Jesus comes to lead you to his heavenly banquet will 
you be ready to hear his voice and follow? Our  
eternal welfare depends on our hearing, and many have trained them-
selves to not hear. We will not be prepared to meet the Lord, face to 
face, when he calls us on the day of judgment, unless we listen to him 
today. The Lord invites us to feast at his heavenly banquet table. Are 
you ready? 

Prayer: Lord Jesus, make me vigilant and attentive to your  voice 
that I may heed your call at all times. May I find joy in your presence 
and delight in doing your will. 

Dear Parishioners and visitors, 

                         Lord’s Blessings, Fr Regi 



Scripture Readings  
32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading: Wis 6:12-16  

Ps 62:2-8  

Second Reading: 1 Thess 4:13-18  

Gospel: Mt 25:1-13  

“The Archdiocese of Brisbane holds that children, young people and  vulnerable adults are 

a gift from God with an intrinsic right to dignity of life, respect and security from physical 

and emotional harm. They are to be treasured, nurtured and safeguarded by all.  

STOPline: 1300 304 550 |  Email: AOB@stopline.com.au 

Eucharis�c Adora�on 

First Friday of the month (10.00am to 11.00am), 

at St Mary Mackillop Church BIRKDALE 

We remember and pray for all the departed beloved ones especially, Paula Vella, Sarah Armatys 

Alan Lowndes, John Ple5ell, John Dimech, Grazio Vella (anniversary), Antonino Di Raimondo, Zita Cilvanas, Gisela Kos!c, Michael 

Nolan, Len Murphy, Shona Kwock-Sun, Trish Rooney, Menuli Perera.  

To add the name of your beloved departed to the list, Please Email: alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au   

            Parish Prayer Groups           
Monday 1:00pm Rosary at St Mary MacKillop. 

Tuesday 11:30am Rosary at St Luke’s. 

Wednesday  

11:00am Rosary at St. Mary MacKillop. 

3:30pm Prayer of Two Hearts at St Anthony’s. 

4:00pm Rosary at St Anthony’s. 

Friday 9:00am Rosary at St Mary MacKillop. 

Friday 10:00 am Divine Mercy at St Mary MacKillop. 

Support Your Parish 

Thank you so much to all who support our Parish financially. Our bank account details are as follows:   
       BSB:064 786, Account No: 1000 17592, Account Name: Alexandra Hills Capalaba Parish.  

Kindly reference your deposit with your surname.                                                                             
To join a direct debit and Planned giving programme please contact the Parish office.  

We pray for all those who are sick:              
especially, Josephine Murphy,  Denis Bowman, Helen 

Meade, Julie Vincent, Ma�hew Sco� and Bernade�e Gick. 

MASS TIMES                13—19 NOVEMBER 2023 

MONDAY   9.00 AM ST LUKE’S CHURCH, CAPALABA 

TUESDAY   6:00PM ST MARY MACKILLOP CHURCH, BIRKDALE 

WEDNESDAY   5.00 PM ST ANTHONY’S CHURCH, ALEXANDRA HILLS 

THURSDAY   9.00 AM ST ANTHONY’S CHURCH, ALEXANDRA HILLS 

FRIDAY   9.30 AM  ST MARY MACKILLOP CHURCH, BIRKDALE 

SATURDAY   4.30 PM ST ANTHONY’S CHURCH, ALEXANDRA HILLS 

   6.15 PM ST MARY MACKILLOP CHURCH, BIRKDALE 

SUNDAY   7:00 AM ST LUKE’S CHURCH, CAPALABA 

   8:00 AM ST MARY MACKILLOP CHURCH, BIRKDALE 

   9:00 AM ST ANTHONY’S CHURCH, ALEXANDRA HILLS 

The Sacrament of Reconcilia�on 

MONDAY 8.30am: St Luke’s Church, Capalaba 

TUESDAY 5.30pm:  St Mary MacKillop Church, Birkdale  

SATURDAY 4.00pm: St Anthony’s Church, Alexandra Hills  

or      By Appointment  call: 3820 0100 

Anointing Mass 

We will have the special Anointing Mass on the 

Second Friday of every Month.  

Next celebration will be at 9.30 am,  

on Friday, 8th December 2023,  

at St Mary Mackillop Church, Birkdale.  

 
 

Did you know you can privately hire the St. Anthony’s & St Luke’s Church Hall at Alexandra Hills  

for special functions and events?  

For more information please contact the Parish  

of#ice:  Email: alexhillscap@bne.catholic.net.au	 

Our Parish is looking for more  volunteers to  assist as:-   Sacristans, Readers, Eucharistic   

Ministers, Power point    Operators, Greeters, Tea/Coffee—hospitality, Counters, and Children’s 

Liturgy, etc. If you are interested in participating, please meet the Priest or Sacristans after the Mass 

or Contact the Parish     Office: 3820 0100 

KNITTING YARN NEEDED 
The Ladies Group is again seeking  

donations of yarn (preferably 8ply) 

which will be knitted and crocheted into 

knee rugs to be gifted to residents of hos-

pitals and nursing homes as well as 

beanies to be distributed by Centacare. 

Any donations will be gratefully received and can be 

left in either church or Parish of#ice.  

Thank	you	for	your	support.  
November is the month we commemorate those 

who have gone before us marked with the sign of 

faith. During November, the Book of  

Remembrance will be placed in the Church. You 

are invited to write the names of those you wish 

to be included in the Book of Remembrance . You 

will also 0ind November Mass Offering envelopes 

to complete if you would like a commemoration 

Mass to be celebrated.   

 

Completed envelopes with  

offerings can be placed on the  

collection plates. 

Ministries Expo   

A very big THANK YOU to each one who  

responded to the plea for more people to help with 

our Parish Ministries. Liturgy Team members  

happily spoke with a number of Parishioners who 

have volunteered their par�cipa�on in  

varied ministries. 

Thank you Father Regi for suppor�ng the efforts of 

the Liturgy Team and other parishioners in their 

efforts to encourage more par�cipa�on in our 

weekly celebra�ons. Those who provided contact 

details will be contacted regarding training and  

support opportuni�es in the near future. 


